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Hydro-Quebéc helicopter fly-over 
Thursday 

 
(Kahnawake – 9, Seskehkó:wa/September 2020) 
 

The Lands Unit of the Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke wishes 
to inform the community that Hydro-Quebéc will be using a 
helicopter to fly over the Hydro Line 2 Corridor to take pictures 
and videos on Thursday, September 10th. This footage will be 
part of a ‘before and after’ record of the Line 2 dismantlement.  
 
It should be noted that the helicopter may fly low in some 
areas. 
 
Weather permitting, the Hydro crew will take off from St. 
Hubert airport at approximately 9am, and it is expected to take 
about four (4) hours to get the footage they need. 
 
This work is associated with the dismantlement of Hydro-
Québec’s Line 2, which passes through the Territory. It is 
expected that the Line will be dismantled within the next year. 
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